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Dear Jean,

The Draft Local Government Pension Scheme (Management and Investment of Funds) (Consolidation and Amendment) (Scotland) Regulations 2010 
I am responding on behalf of the Local Government Pensions Committee to the Agency’s letter of 11 November 2009. My comments on the above draft regulations are as follows: 

Draft regulation 6(1) (b)
Should the words “for the purpose of its pension fund” be dropped down a line?

Draft regulations 8(5)(b)
This draft regulation provides that “the value of the fund money to be managed by any one investment manager will not be excessive” but without defining the comparator against which “excess” will be determined. It might, therefore, be wise to add at the end “compared to the value of the fund money manged by any other of the Fund’s investment managers”. 

Draft regulation 12(6)
The reference to “paragraph (4)” should be to “paragraph (5)”.

Yours sincerely
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